
 

 

 

 
SCHOOL CHAPLAIN 

 
September 2024 start, earlier if possible – permanent full time post 

 
Salary range: £20,000 - £30,000 (dependent on the experience of the successful candidate) 
 
We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and gifted person to join our staff as Chaplain, promoting the Catholic ethos 
of the school and helping students and staff to grow in faith and their love for the Lord. The successful candidate will be 
a practising Catholic with the ability to animate worship in a creative way and have a heart for the Church and its call to 
evangelise. They will also have the ability to work alongside others in a supportive and nurturing way. 
 
If you are passionate about developing spirituality within a community setting and full of energy with the skills and 
experience for the role, we would love to hear from you. 
 
Our Section 48 report carried out in October 2019 describes St. Gregory’s as an outstanding Catholic school in all aspects 
of its work. ‘Pupils, parents and staff are very proud of their school, and rightly so. This is an outstanding, vibrant 
Catholic school in which staff work hard to give the best educational experience to pupils.’  
 
Effective safeguarding, data protection and promoting the welfare of pupils is our upmost priority. Shortlisted 
candidates will be subject to online searches in line with the latest Keeping Children Safe in Education guidance. 
References will be sought and the successful candidate will be required to undertake an enhanced DBS check.  A respect 
for the Catholic ethos of the school is essential. 
 
For an application pack and further details, please contact the Headteacher's PA, Ms Catherine Meah, on 0208 907 8828 
or by email to cmeah@stgregorys.harrow.sch.uk. We would also be delighted to welcome interested candidates to visit 
the school and meet with our staff and pupils. 
                                                                                         
    
Application deadline:      Midday on Monday 20th May 2024                       
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